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28th May 2021 
 
Year 11 Leavers’ Bash – Thursday 24th June – 7pm to 10.30pm 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

 
This year’s Leavers’ Bash for Year 11 students is currently being organised and will be held at Corby Technical 
School on Thursday 24th June. This event allows students the opportunity to celebrate together and mark the end 
of their time at Corby Technical School. After a very unusual end to the year, it will be wonderful for students to 
be able to reunite and spend this time as a cohort, along with their teachers.  
 
Please note that this event is exclusively for current Year 11 Corby Technical School students. Previously at these 
events, the behaviour of our students has been fantastic, but please be advised that any inappropriate behaviour 
before or during the event may result in an individual student being asked to leave and parents contacted. The 
event will run from 7pm to 10.30pm. Please ensure students do not arrive before 7pm, and make sure you have 
made arrangements with your child as to how they will return home safely at the end of the event. 

 
The total cost per student for this event is £25.00, and includes a buffet meal and soft drinks, decorations, and 
entertainment. If you wish your son/daughter to attend this event, please make payment no later than Friday 
11th June 2021. Payment can only be made via Wisepay.  Select the ‘Trips and visits’ icon, then select ‘Year 11 
Leavers’ Bash’ and follow the instructions, confirming both consent and payment. If you would like us to transfer 
any outstanding monies from your student’s WisePay account into the Leavers’ Bash payment, then please 
contact Mrs Ritchie in the finance office critchie@corbytechnicalschool.org who will be able to advise you on how 
to do this. 

 
We are hopeful that the Leavers’ Bash will go ahead as planned; however, there is always the risk that it may be 
cancelled if Covid restrictions don’t allow for large gatherings of this kind. We will be in touch with you if this is 
the case and all payments would be refunded. The dress code is smart-casual therefore students should wear 
appropriate clothes for an evening event but not feel obliged to spend extra money buying something new to 
wear. Please be mindful of buying expensive clothing or booking extravagant vehicles as the event may not go 
ahead.  
 
The Year 11 Leavers’ Bash is a fantastic evening full of lots of laughter and a few tears! I really hope that your 
son/daughter is able to attend, and I look forward to seeing them there. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mrs A Reynolds 
Principal 
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